Reese Miller

From: Vaughan, Warren

Sent: Monday, June 08, 2009 1:10 PM

To: bob urich; brenda darby; carl vandermolen; carol weidenaar; charlie pipal; dean

sybesma; deb kimball-robinson; Doug Dyk; elinor vander ark; erika braaksma; gail weidenaar; gene bennett; glen flikkema; jackie flikkema; jason kimm; karen braaksma; keith venema; leroy logterman; mark kredit; reese miller; robin swanson; tim vandam;

todd kitto; walt sales

Subject: website

Our website is up! Everyone send a big thanks to Reese for getting that taken care of. I've sent him the draft plan, as well as the minutes and the newsletters. If anyone has any ideas, please let him know.

Idea #1 – we need an "upcoming meetings" section where we reference our June 22 community event to discuss the draft plan.

Warren Vaughan

warren.vaughan@gallatin.mt.gov

Gallatin County Planning Department

311 W. Main, Room 208

Bozeman, MT 59715

(406) 582-3130

No virus found in this message. Checked by AVG - www.avg.com

Version: 2016.0.7294 / Virus Database: 4483/11148 - Release Date: 12/09/15

No virus found in this incoming message.

Checked by AVG - www.avg.com

Version: 8.5.339 / Virus Database: 270.12.53/2156 - Release Date: 06/08/09 12:30:00